


The Pine Lakes Horse Shoers enjoyed a luncheon at the Del Tura Golf & 
Country Club Restaurant on Wednesday 26 February 2025. 



In recognition of the service provided by the Del Tura waitresses 
President Bob Hendershot gave a Thank you card (next page) and gift as

a token of our appreciation.
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